F.No.SAK-17011/18/2020-MoM A
Government of India
Ministry of Minority Affairs

11" Floor, Pt. Deen Dayal Antyodaya Bhawan

CGO Complex, Lodhi Road
New Delhi — 110003
12" October, 2020
To
All PIA’s

Implementing Seekho Aur Kamao

Subject: Resumption of training after pandemic under Seekho Aur Kamao scheme —
regarding.

Madam/Sir,

Consequent upon the Government allowing resumption of training activity after
15™ October, 2020, it is likely that your organization would be starting the training
under the Seekho Aur Kamao Programme soon.

In view of the pandemic, PIA’s are advised to take all precautions in view of
COVID-19, circulated by various public authorities from time to time.

In this connection, PIA’s are requested to share photographs of the trainees,
starting training post COVID, for posting the same on the Ministry’s portal and
website. The photographs should be posted on the following email address
pmu.seekhoaurkamao-mma@gov.in , with details of job role and details of training
centre.

The letter is issued with the approval of competent authority.

Yours faithfelly
PALEEE 3L 2

(Anurag Sha;l_{la)
Under Secretary to the Government of India



